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The NYCDOT Division of Bridges will begin the work to install new precast concrete walls along the north
portal at the Park Avenue Tunnel. This work is part of the ongoing rehabilitation project and will continue
until approximately March 31st. Temporary lane closures will continue on Park Avenue Northbound and
Southbound between E. 39th Street and E. 40th Street. The right parking lane will remain a travel lane for the
duration of this phase of the work. Two lanes of traffic will be maintained at all times on Park Avenue
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Patty Sarantakos from the LiRo Group is available to provide information about this project at (646) 476-
0804 or parkavenuetunnel2016@gmail.com. For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries
regarding NYCDOT construction projects, dial 311.
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